
Hello, 
 
My name is Sam Caruso and I live on the upper Willamette river in Wilsonville.  I would like to voice my 
concerns regarding House Bill 2351.  I have lived on the river 18 years.  I am opposed to 2351. 
I have raised my family on the river.  I have introduced them to every watersport imaginable.  We 
primarily paddle board and Wake surf.  I can not imagine living on this river and losing access to wake 
surfing.  The river does not belong to any one group.  We all have the right to recreate as long as it is in a 
safe manner.   This bill threatens to take away my right to use the river in a manner if have used it for 
years. 
 
 
 
Further, how does the State plan to enforce these new regulations? 
At what cost? 
Where will these resources come from? 
 
Please look at this bill close and examine the consequences.  Everyone has the right to use the river. 
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